
NOTICE

This is to inform to all the private students whose
theory examination center is alloted in Panchkula
district that their Computer Science practical
examination will be held on 7/7/23. All the
students have to report at 9: 15 am on 7/7/23 at
Computer Lab, IT Block, 1st floor of Govt. College
Panchkula.


